
20th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

CHRISTMAS SHOW ‘MUSICAL SPECTACULAR’ - Tuesday 5th December 2023 – Clare Hall 7.00pm

We are delighted to inform you that your child is performing in the Budmouth Academy Performing Arts Christmas Show ‘Musical
Spectacular’. The performance will take place on Tuesday 5th December in Clare Hall, starting at 7.00pm. The show will include an
eclectic selection of dance and music incorporating many different styles. There will be performances from soloist and group
dancers, instrumentalists and vocalists from all year groups.

Students involved in the show will be required to attend an all-day rehearsal on Monday 4th December. They will need to register
with their tutors and then go to Clare Hall, dressed in appropriate dance clothing with full costume. Academy uniform will not be
required for the all-day rehearsals, but they must remember their costumes, and plenty to drink for the day. Please note that due to
the split lunch ALL students will return to their lessons period 4. For the performance, students will be required to arrive at 6.00pm
(1 hour prior to the performance), sign in and then meet in the Gyms.

Tickets for the performance can be purchased in advance via ParentMail, or on the door. Adults £5.00, Concessions £3.00. This will
go live on ParentMail on

To give permission for your child to take part in the performance please complete the slip below and return to one of the performing
arts teachers by Friday 1st December.

We will be taking photographs during the all-day rehearsal, and on the night of the show, which we will use to publicise the show
on the Budmouth Academy Facebook page. If you are happy for your child to be photographed and their photo to be uploaded to
the page, we ask that you also give permission for this. Therefore, please ensure that all photo consents have been given to allow
us to use your child’s photo.

On the night we will be holding a Summer Fair with a variety of stalls selling items to purchase. These stalls will begin selling from
6.00pm and again during the interval. Please support our outside traders who are supporting our students with this event.

Thank you for supporting this event.

Yours sincerely

The Performing Arts Department
…………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………

Please complete and return this slip to a Performing Arts teacher by Friday 1st December 2023.

Child’s name………………………………….…………………………………. Tutor group…………….……….

I *give/*do not give my consent (please delete as appropriate) for my child to take part in the Christmas Show 2023.

I *give/*do not give my consent (please delete as appropriate) for my child to be photographed during the all-day rehearsal
and show and for this to be used on the Academy Facebook page to publicise the show.

Signed………………………………………………………………………………. Date…………...……………….


